
Dear [Author's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our gratitude for your submission 

to the [Conference Name] scheduled for [Conference Date]. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your abstract titled "[Abstract Title]" 

has not been accepted for presentation at this year's conference. This decision was based on the 

review by our selection committee, which evaluated all submissions for relevance, originality, 

and overall fit with the conference theme. 

We understand this news may be disappointing, but we encourage you to consider submitting 

your work to future conferences or publications. Thank you again for your interest in the 

[Conference Name]. 

Wishing you all the best in your future academic endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Conference Organizing Committee] 


